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First name: Caesar

Last name: Bryan

Organization: Gabelli Funds, GAMCO Investors

Title: Portfolio Manager

Comments: Dear Ms Jackson,

 

Our firm ,on behalf of our clients, has  been a long term shareholder of Midas Gold .

 

This letter is to support Midas Gold's efforts to gain a permit to mine the Stibnite Gold project.

 

We have been impressed by how thorough the management of Midas has been as they have navigated the

permitting process.

 

We believe the  successful development of the Stibnite project will contribute to the community in several ways

including rehabilitating an old mine site and providing employment opportunities. Our clients , many of whom are

retirees , will also share in the benefits.

 

Yours Sincerely ,

Chris Mancini  and Caesar Bryan 

Analyst and portfolio manager , Gabelli Asset Management.

 


